
   

  
     

   

          
 

 
 
From: Dave Jetson <   
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 10:06 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Docket EL21-011 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Denying a homeowner the right to consume electrical energy created on their property with 
equipment they purchased with no help from Black Hills Energy is unfair and 
inappropriate. This seems to be a strategy to prohibit individuals from purchasing 
their own solar systems and is more like a dictatorship rule than a Democratic rule, 
which I am adamantly opposed to. I would like to know how to get 
continuous correspondence on this docket. 
 
Dave Jetson 
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